
Dear Graduates, 

 

Please note below the adverse weather arrangements for the 35th Shaw College 

Graduation Ceremony on 14 November 2024 (Thursday): 

 

1. If the local Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 or above or the Black 

Rainstorm Signal is issued at/after 12:00nn on 14 November, all the graduation 

activities will be cancelled.  

 

2. If the local Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 3 or below or the Red or Amber 

Rainstorm Signal is issued at/before 12:00nn on 14 November, the Graduation 

Ceremony will be held as scheduled. Graduates please attend the ceremony at 

Sir Run Run Shaw Hall punctually and being seated before 3:45pm.  

 

3. The Group Photo Taking Session is now decided to move indoors, to be held at 

the end of the Graduation Ceremony at Sir Run Run Shaw Hall due to high 

probability of significant rain (85-95%) on 14 November 2024 as forecasted by 

the Hong Kong Observatory. Please DO NOT go to Central Steps for photo taking 

at 3:00pm. 

 

The College will closely monitor the weather updates from the Hong Kong Observatory 

and will announce further information through email if necessary. 

 

Thank you so much for the attention. 

 

Shaw College  

 


